
 

School Board Meeting – May 28, 2024  Seek Bids:  Executive Summary – Milk and Dairy 

 
 
 
 
 
May 28, 2024 
 
 
To:   Dr. Josh Swanson, Superintendent 
From:   Business Office 
Re:   Seek Bids for Milk and Milk Products 
 

 
 
The District’s current milk and dairy contract expires June 30, 2024, and the District estimated the annual 
value of the milk and dairy product contract will exceed the $175,000 bid threshold each year.  Because 
of this, the District is required to solicit for and accept bids for the milk/dairy contract.  
 
The District plans to request approval of the winning bid at the July 22, 2024, Board Meetng. The District’s 
two previous milk/dairy contracts were bid out previously in 2016 and 2020.  
 
    
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 


